
abl 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                      February 16, 2024 

It’s time to order the Easter flowers that will decorate the 
sanctuary on Easter morning. Flowers can be ordered in 
memory of or in honor of a loved one or can be dedicated to 
the “glory of God.” Flowers are $7.00 for each 6-6.5 inch 
pot of lilies, tulips, mums or hyacinths. Order forms can be 
found in your bulletins this Sunday or on the Connection 
Tables. Place your completed order forms and payment in 
the offering plates or turn in to the church office. You can 
also order online here.  If you order online, send your 
payment to the church office or place your payments in the offering plate. Checks should 
be made payable to “First United Methodist Church.” Orders are due by March 3rd. 

 
 

 

-Church-wide Lenten Study: 

Simon Peter, Flawed But 

Faithful Disciple. Six classes to 

choose from. Sign up on the 

Connections Tables or online here. 

 

-Family Promise: We will 

provide meals to Family Promise 

during the week of February 18th -

24th. You can sign up on the 

upstairs Connection Table or call 

Joyce McCarty for more 

information.  

 

Why Not Visit the Welcome Center During Lent? 
The Congregational Care Team has been hard at work. They decorated 
the Welcome Center to add to your enjoyment of the Lenten Season. 
Why not drop in and have a look and maybe take a few moments to 
contemplate the season.  
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Change for Change Collection 
Submitted by Gail Pentz 

The Mission and Outreach Committee members would like to 
thank the congregation for filling the Change for Change 
cups.  So far we have received $1,736.00.  Thank you for your 
generous support of this mission project.  These monies will be 
a blessing to a number of people. 

 

https://forms.gle/L8NL3L9bMJSPm84d6
https://forms.gle/EpQqFvN2Cr3XdKV48

